PERMANENT MISSION OF DENMARK
TO THE
UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AT GENEVA

Ref. 2019-867

The Permanent Mission of Denmark to the United Nations Office at Geneva
presents its compliments to the Executive Secretaty of the Secretariat of the
Minamata Convention on Mercury and has the honour to forward the
designation of the national focal point to the Minamata Convention on Metcury
for Denmark as well as the form for the designation. Please kindly acknowledge
receipt of the designation.

The Permanent Mission of Denmark avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate

to the Executive Secretary of the Secretariat of the Minamata Convention on
Mercury the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 07 August 2019

Executive Secretary

Secretariat of the Minamata Convention on Mercury
GENEVA
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FEnclosure
Date

30 July 2019

Designation of the National Focal Point to the Minamata Convention on
Mercury for Denmark

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Government of the Kingdom of Denmark hereby notifies the
Secretariat of the Minamata Convention on Mercury that it has designated,
in accordance with Article 17, paragraph 4 of the Minamata Convention
on Mercury, Ms Lone Schou, Seniot Advisor on Intetnational Issues,
Ministry of the Environment and Food to act as National Focal Point for
the exchange of information under the Convention.

You will find attached to the present letter the completed designation
form pursuant to her nomination.

Yours faithfully,

Lars Bjorn Holbell /

Department of International Law and Human Rights

The Executive Secretary

Secretariat of the Minamata Convention on Mercuty
United Nations Environment Progtamme

Avenue de la Paix 8-14,

1211 Geneva 10

Switzerland



